
 

 

18th January 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 3 Portals to the Past Workshop 
 

On Wednesday 1st March Year 3 will have the opportunity to take part in a special workshop 

about the Stone Age, Bronze Age and Iron Age. The children will be learning all about the 

customs and way of life, weaponry, homes, food and much more. 

 

A minimum contribution of £5.50 to help cover the costs would be appreciated.  If we do not 

receive sufficient contributions, the workshop may have to be cancelled. You will be added to a 

payment item on Parent Pay to make payments. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium you 

are entitled to the workshop being funded by school. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Natalie Gomez, Ashleigh Beckett and Fiona Walker 

Year 3 Teachers 

 


